
'We were supposed to be going on a cruise
but due to Covid, we ended up booking this
little gem. As a family with a disabled child,
we often struggle to stay in places that 'have
it all' but this place definitely did. All the
equipment is provided and was never too
much trouble. Nestled on a lovely farm, we
had sheep, geese, chickens and ducks next
to our lodge and absolute peace at night. The
accommodation was clean and spacious and
the welcome pack was delicious. Nothing
was too much trouble and the owners
manage to maintain that personal and
friendly touch. Great location, everything just
a short drive away. We will definitely be back.

We had the best week, thank you'

For those of you who have not yet stayed with us,
we wanted to share this great review from a new

guest, who stayed in Valley View;

Treworgans
ACCESSIBLE HOLIDAY COTTAGES IN CORNWALL

We hope you're all well, and have had an enjoyable
summer, albeit a different summer than usual! The
weather, for the most part, has been glorious, with

Cornwall adjusting well to the new normal.

We wanted to say thank you for the continuous
support from you all; our bookings are flying in for
2021, and we have very limited availability for the

remainder of this year too!

As we head towards a quieter Autumn, we wanted
to let you know that Buzzard Watch now has
unexpected availability, from the 31st October until
the 12th December, so please do have a look at the
calendar as we would love to welcome you all,
especially those of you who were unable to make it

to Treworgans earlier in the year!

If we can be of further assistance, please don't
hesitate to get in touch, we would love to hear from

you!
Looking forward to welcoming you and your friends
and families throughout 2020, and 2021.

Best wishes,

David & Esme


